
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 We made it to the last week of the school year! Your kids have done an 

outstanding job! I have loved getting to know them and not only teach them but learn 

so much more from them! Thank you for allowing me to be their teacher this year!  

 We will not have our regular spelling test or memory verse test this week. We 

will still be working hard throughout the week, but since it is the last week we will be 

doing a few different and fun things to celebrate our year!  

 I am planning on having our birthday parties for our summer birthdays this 

Thursday at 2:00. If your child has a summer birthday I will be contacting you later 

today to see what you would like to do for them. I 

know they will be excited to celebrate their 

birthdays at school!  

 Parent Teacher conferences are a week 

from today! I must know what time works best for 

you to meet with me. It is very important that we 

meet to go over your child’s test results. Please 

contact me as soon as possible with a time that 

works best for you! Thanks!  

 Our awards assembly is this Thursday at 7:00 p.m. I will be in the Life 

Fellowship sanctuary. Please make this a priority to be here to celebrate all your child 

has accomplished! ☺ 

 There will be no aftercare Thursday or Friday due to the awards assembly and 

the last day of school! Friday will also be early release at 1:30. Please make sure you 

are on time to pick your child up Thursday at 3:00 and Friday at 1:30.  

 Thank you for all your help throughout the year! I appreciate all of you! Have a 

fantastic summer! 

Mrs. Reed 


